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The fully online course is coordinated and managed
by a research team from ISU Translation Research
Network (U-TuRN) with expertise in fall-prevention
screening and programming. Contact our team for
questions or information about supplemental ‘live-
intensive’ training.

The course is accredited by Des Moines University
Medicine and Health Sciences and qualifies for 2
continuing medical education credits (CME).
Individuals interested in receiving CME credits are
required to pay a $50 fee to cover these costs.  

The course provides foundational training on the
STEADI fall risk screening protocol developed by the
Centers for Disease Control (CDC) as well as
information on evidence-based interventions and
how to effectively refer individuals to these
programs through the Iowa Community HUB.

The training course was developed in collaboration
with the Iowa Falls Prevention Coalition, which seeks
to expand the use of coordinated fall risk screening
across the state. The course is appropriate for a
range of professionals (both clinicians and non-
clinicians) since screening can be conducted with
different levels of sophistication.

uturn@iastate.edu or walkwithease@iastate.edu

http://www.walkwitheaseisu.org/fall-risk-screening.html


